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File No. 13-1292

COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR AND MEMBER, BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE
relative to requesting a report on the impacts to the City of any potential future shutdowns of the
federal government.

Recommendation for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Blumenfield - Wesson - LaBonge -
Englander):

DIRECT the City Administrative Officer (CAO), with the assistance of the Chief Legislative
Analyst (CLA), to report in early December 2013 on the impacts to the City of the failure to have
a federal budget in place in time for the beginning of the federal fiscal year, which begins on
October 1, and the resulting shutdown of the federal government, and any potential future
shutdowns of the federal government.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the CLA has completed a financial analysis of this
report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

At its regular meeting of October 21, 2013, the Budget and Finance Committee considered a
Motion requesting a report on the impacts to the City of the failure to have a federal budget in
place in time for the beginning of the federal fiscal year and the resulting federal shutdown. The
Motion states that this year the City is budgeted to receive more than $457 million in federal
funds which are used to support a wide range of services to the people of Los Angeles. The
Motion concludes that a comprehensive assessment of the shutdown's impact on
City operations is needed so that the impact on the City and residents can be minimized. After
consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Chair and Member of
the Budget and Finance Committee recommended approval of the Motion as amended to
request a report in early December on the impacts of any potential future shutdowns of the
federal government. This matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
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MEMBER VOTE
KREKORIAN YES
ENGLANDER ABSENT
KORETZ ABSENT
BLUMENFIELD YES
BONIN ABSENT
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